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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 27, 2003

TO: Honorable Carlos Uresti, Chair, House Committee on Human Services 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB585 by Villarreal (Relating to the membership of the Board of Protective and Regulatory 
Services.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would add one additional member to the Board of the Texas Department of Protective and 
Regulatory Services (PRS) and would require the board to have one member who was formerly a child 
in the foster care system. PRS anticipates that an additional board member would increase travel 
costs, but the costs could be absorbed within existing agency resources.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 530 Department Of Protective And Regulatory Services

LBB Staff: JK, EB, NM
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